Question:
Please could you advise on timescale for the monkey bars to be replaced as they have been missing
for several months now

Answer:
The replacement of the monkey bars was discussed by the Parish Council at its meeting in
September.

11. To review a quote to replace the stolen ‘monkey bars’ at Low Ackworth play area and to
consider all options available.

11.1 The Council reviewed a quotation of £3 576 for replacement of the monkey bars from the supplier
HAGS. A discussion took place.

It was resolved that the Clerk would complete three actions to bring back to council at a later meeting.
1. Explore costs for replacing entire equipment piece
2. Ask HAGS to re-review their guote to reduce
3. Log the incident with the insurance to ensure expiration of reporting is not reached

We are currently progressing with the actions for Council to further review and act.




